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June 18, 2018 
 
Gentlemen: 
I wanted to get a final note out to you before the end of the College’s Fiscal year 2018. I hope 
you are having a good summer, so far. I see many Facebook posts from a number of you, yet I 
hear very little back from anyone after sending the traditional Class Agent letters. The College 
assures me they do the best they can to distribute my letters via your email addresses. I 
certainly understand that as we get a bit older, getting the energy and motivation to send me an 
email about what’s going on in your life gets a bit tougher. 
 
In the next few weeks, I’m going try to set up a Class of ’72 Facebook Page. 
(Thanks for the idea, Bob Ivancevich). Maybe that will help, just to get many of you to post pix, 
notes, updates, etc.). I’ll try to post some pix from past reunions, and hopefully the College has 
some pix as well. So, look out for that! 
 
The fiscal year ends June 30th. For those of you who have given something in the last 11 months, 
Thank you! Your dollars help so much to keep the College as strong as it is, and contribute to 
making it better in the future. To those of you who have not contributed to the Annual Fund, 
please do so. 
 
It’s easy, and so important. Any contribution is welcome!! 
 
Here are a few ways You (and friends) can make a gift:  
Online: www.wabash.edu/give 
Phone: 877-743-4545  
Mail: Wabash College / Annual Fund / Post Office Box 352 / Crawfordsville, IN 47933 
 
**gifts must be made online by midnight June 30 or postmarked June 30, 2018 to receive credit 
for this fiscal year**  
 
Thanks for your contributions in the past. PLEASE send me an email to let me know how your life 
is going, and I will share it with the Class. It only takes a few minutes. We all need to keep 
connected, particularly given that we are not getting any younger, and our 50th Reunion Big 
Bash is just a few years away! That’s another reason I’m going to work on a Facebook page. 
 
My best to you and to your families!! Have a great summer!    Rick 
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